
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Sat Aug 17 9:15:49 2024 / +0000  GMT

Clarification

	A photograph which appeared on the front page of the Aug. 28 edition of the Caledon Citizen dealt with Cadet Petty Officer Second

Class Jason Hunter receiving the Navy Centennial Award.

The news release issued by the Department of National Defence, stated he is a member of 379 Royal Canadian Sea Cadet Corps in

Bolton. In fact, he's a member of 253.
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